
STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 

Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 199, agroves.nlg@gmail.com 

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 

Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 

Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com 

Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 

Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 

Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 

community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors   

 Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 

needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact January 

coordinator Carolyn Ritter at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 

nlgdjohnson@gmail.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray 

for others, contact Linda Woods. 

 Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: crackers, canned meats, peanut butter, jelly 

 Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation in the Food Cupboard

 cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 

 If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 

 Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE       Behold                                                               Worship Team, 

                                                                   Brianna Marsh & Hudson Marsh, Leaders 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP  Acts 2:23-24, 33                                        Mark Moser, Pastor 
 

SONGS  Thanks and Praise 

  Victory Chant 
 

PRAYER OF CONFESSION 
 

SONGS  Psalm 130 (From Depths of Woe) 

  Agnus Dei 
 

NICENE CREED 
 

OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                  Caitlyn Valla, Jr. High Ministry Leader 
 

TESTIMONY                                                                                        Melody Steiger 
 

TIME OF GREETING 
 

SONG King of Glory 
 

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                           John Timlin, Elder 
 

SERMON                                                                                            Mark Moser 

 Jesus, John the Baptist, and a Dove  

 John 1:19-34 
 

RESPONSE Holy Spirit 
  

BENEDICTION 
 

"You are my beloved Son, with whom I am well-pleased."  ~ Mark 1:11  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

To Know Christ and  
to Make Him Known 

 

Sunday, January 21, 2024 
8:30 & 11:00am 

(11:00am livestream) 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SeniorLife POTLUCK – Postponed 

The luncheon scheduled for this afternoon is postponed until March.  Watch for 

details coming soon. 
 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY—Resumes Wed., January 24, 9:30am & 7:00pm 

Slaves Set Free: A Study of the Book of Exodus   

Please join us!  At this first meeting of the new year (postponed twice due to 

poor weather conditions), Kim Monroe will present a lecture recapping what 

we’ve learned so far.  Meeting options are Wednesdays at 9:30am and 7:00pm, 

Fridays at 6:00am, and Sundays at 9:50am.  Questions?  Contact Diane Marsh.   
 

SeniorLife BOOK CLUB (for those age 55+)—begins Saturday, February 3 

You are cordially invited to join a NEW book club at the Oelschlegels’ home in 

Mt. Airy.  We will start at 5pm with a potluck and then critique the book ‘News 

of the World’ by Paulette Jiles.  Want more information or need the address?  

Email Barb Oelschelegel to indicate your interest! 
 

CHURCH POTLUCK (SMORGAS-LUNCH!)—Sunday, February 4, 12:15pm 

Bring food to share and join our church family at this lunchtime potluck after 

the second service.  If your last name begins with A-J, bring a main dish, and 

those beginning with K-Z, bring a side dish.  If you don't "cook," contact Hilary 

Kratz to help with setup or cleanup.   
 

1st WEDNESDAY MEN’S BREAKFAST—February 7, 9:00-10:30am 

Men, college age or older, join us in The Gallery.  Coffee, tea, and bagels will 

be provided.  Suggested donation $3-5.  Please RSVP to Jim Ingalls.  
 

Save the Date!  WOMEN’S WEEKEND RETREAT—May 3-5 

Relationships, Desires & Disappointments 

Women, plan now to join us at Harvey Cedars Bible Conference.  Speaker: 

Ellen Dykas of Harvest USA.  More info and brochures coming soon! 
 

SUPPORT GROUPS FOR WOMEN AND MEN 

Embraced by Grace is a support group for women who are struggling with a 

past abortion decision. This is a group where you can experience God’s 

healing and freedom in a safe and secure setting. If you are a man who is 

struggling with a past abortion decision there is help for you too. Call North 

Care Women’s Clinic at 215 855-2424 or email Scomly@northcareclinic.org if 

you are interested in learning more. 

 

HAVE YOU CHECKED IN? 

Please remember to stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby and sign in.  Thank you! 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

ESL UPDATE 

We continue to have over 50 students coming each week on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays for our English classes. We are in need of additional people 

willing to teach – no experience needed – just a heart to help people 

learn English. In December we had Christmas parties for each of our 4 levels 

of classes in a teacher or helper's home. For some of our students it was the 

first time that they were in a native born American's home. For many that 

come from other countries it is rare to receive this kind of an invitation. We are 

thankful that we were able to celebrate our Savior's birth with our students. 

We celebrated with games, singing, neighborhood caroling, food, gifts, and 

lots of good fellowship!  Please continue to pray for this ministry. Interested in 

learning more?  Please contact Miska Brown. 
 

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS FOR WORSHIP TEAMS AND AVL 

Are you musically inclined?  Do you have an artistic eye?  An ear for sound?

Please consider joining our Sunday morning crew!  We are always in need of 

more help and are looking for people to participate on worship teams, run 

sound, and operate the slides and cameras on Sunday mornings.  Please 

contact Sarah Morris at nlgworship1@gmail.com for more information.  For all 

those wanting to join worship teams, note that we would like to meet 

after the second service on February 25 to hear you play or sing, so be 

sure to mark that date on your calendar. 
 

KIDS CLUBS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We’re looking for one male and one female adult willing to serve as substitute 

leaders on occasional Wednesday evenings.  If interested, contact Bea 

Galloway at nlgkidslife@gmail.com for details. 
 

WELCOME DESK GREETER NEEDED 

Can you help the first Sunday of every month from 8:10 to 8:45am?  The tasks 

include: sign people in using the electronic attendance pad, greet people, 

welcome newcomers, and provide directions.  A smile and willingness to help 

is all you need.  Training on the computer provided.  Get to know your church 

family!  Contact Bob McInnes at nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com to offer your 

help.  If you can't commit to this time but would prefer another, contact Bob 

and let's discuss.  We would like to see the Welcome Team grow! 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 

New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or taking regular 

bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a changing table in there as well.  

Please knock before entering.  

Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting through the 

service with their children.  We understand that some weeks might be harder than others to keep your 

children in the Sanctuary - this room is for you.  Head down the stairs and turn right.  
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